[bookmark: _GoBack]TOWN OF STANFORD RECREATION COMMISSION
MEETING OF 4-11-2018
PRESENT:  Sara Knickerbocker, Richard Bell, Mike Denatale, Antonio Ingenito
ALSO PRESENT: Mary Weinberger – Town Board Liaison, Meghan O’Connor - Comptroller

NEW/RETURNING BUSINESS
DIRECTOR POSITION:  The Commission discussed the expectations that will be required of the new Director candidates. These expectations include being available during Rec operating hours of 11 a.m. to 7 p.m., overseeing winter activities, developing new activities for children, seniors and winter programs, in-depth understanding of chlorine levels and U.V. system as well as all Board of Health rules and regulations applicable to our Rec park. These expectations are in addition to the qualifications required by Dutchess County. 
The Commission plans to interview all viable Director candidates on Monday, April 16th at 6 p.m. Those who do not qualify for the Director position, per Dutchess County qualifications, can interview for Assistant Director. 
Submitted by: Lauren Osterman, Secretary 

